
 
Mr Alistair de Joux 
Principal Planning Officer 
Planning and Transport 
Slough Borough Council 
Observatory House 
25 Windsor Road 
Slough 
SL1 2EJ 
 
28 July 2020 
 
Via email only 
 
Dear Alistair 
 
P/17826/00 : Proposed development of a replacement Energy from Waste 
Plant including a High Temperature Incinerator 
 
I am writing to formally advise you that the applicants have taken the difficult 
decision to withdraw the above application. I would be most grateful if you could 
confirm that the planning register has been amended to reflect the withdrawal of 
the application. 
 
However, I would like to thank you and your colleagues, on behalf of the applicant 
and the project team, for the on-going assistance in dealing with this complex 
application. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Technical Director 
 
cc: Andrew Short  DJA 
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